
COMING UP… 
UPCOMING PROGRAMS:  

• 4/29: Dr. Bobby Ott via Zoom Meeting 

 

CLUB CALENDAR:     

• 4/29: Zoom Meeting-Noon  

 

BIRTHDAYS: 

• 4/21: Ron Kasberg 

• 4/26: Tony Gallagher 

 
CLUB NEWS & ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

• We had a very good attendance at our first Club 
meeting via Zoom. We had a total of 27 Lions that 
were able to participate, with 6 Lions attending 
both afternoon and evening meetings.  
 
Dennis Arwood    Lathe H. Owens 
Tex Burrows                John D. Rude 
Jon Burrows     Ariane Secrest 
Dave Fette          Jamey Secrest 
Shannon Gowan    Dennis Smith 
Zoe Grant                 Elwood Smith 
Nichole Guajardo       Rodney Smith 
James Hagen         David Southerland      
Michael Hicks      Bev Sperling 
Gary Jones                    Bud Sperling 
Wade Matthews          Paul Stewart 
David Moreno              Grady Tyroch 
Larry A. Neal                George White 
Ken Nielson 
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• On Wednesday, April 29th, we will host our nor-
mal Noon Wednesday Club meeting via Zoom. The 
program will be Dr. Bobby Ott. We have had Dr. Ott 
as a speaker this year; however, there have been con-
siderable changes throughout the district in response 
to the COVID-19 pandemic that he will provide an 
update on.  Please connect to the web meeting 
by 11:50 a.m. to ensure that you are able to 
connect and have time to work out any tech-
nical issues before Dr. Ott’s program. Boss Li-
on Lathe Owens will send out instructions for 
the Zoom meeting via email prior to the meet-
ing.  
 
• Thankfully TFLC members continue to remain 
healthy and in good spirits (emotionally & otherwise). 
TFLC 3rd VP David Southerland is no longer in self 
quarantine; however, his brother Don continues to 
battle this relentless vi-
rus. Please keep David, 
Don, and their family in 
your thoughts and pray-
ers. 
 
• After just four days, we 
have only 10 masks re-
maining of the original 
100 that Bud received 
from Sue Atkins, so he 
has requested additional 
masks. To the right is a 
photo of Bud delivering 
the $300 donation check 
to Ms. Atkins.  

• Some members were not able to view the video that 
Elwood produced. In summary, as we are all very well 
aware, there are many households in significant need 
of assistance. The staff of Fastsigns and Papergraphics 
is collecting dona-
tions for the Love of 
Christ Food Pantry. 
With a $15 donation 
or more, you will re-
ceive a very attractive 
yard sign promoting 
the strength of Texas, 
as well as provide 
support to the food 
pantry.    

http://www.templelionsclub.org

